
Answers to questions on notice and supplementary questions: Public 

Service Association of NSW 

 

We have now had the opportunity to consult extensively with our members in relation to both 

the Questions on Notice and the Supplementary Questions.  

What is unfortunately clear from these consultations is that there has been virtually no dialogue 

between the RFS and our members in terms of the design or operationalization regarding the 

CCEP, over and above those we raised in the Hearing. The case of the CCEP has been a clear 

example of top-down implementation where consultation with those charged with its use has 

been kept to the absolute minimum and highlights the unions concerns with transparency 

within the RFS. 

 


